PTO Meeting

2/21/23

6pm

Zoom

Present Officers: Heidi Raddatz, Betsy Koch, Cindy Dehaan, Lauren Welsh

Others present: Jaime Bock, Melinda Gohl, Jenny Tuckey, Jessica Kirby, Ashley Potrykus,
Steve Gruszynski

Meeting called to order by Heidi at 6pm

New Business: Funding Request for grades 4-6 to go to Ski Brule for the day.

Cost is $29 per student, they are asking for $9 per student.

The funding voted on is $14 per person, leaving students to pay $15 each. The total PTO funds
would be $896.

The account has $$6,528.97 plus CD that can be accessed in August.

Question asked: are there any foreseeable costs that may be requested?

Answer is no, PTO still feel that we can help with end of year field trips.

Votes YES: motioned by Cindy, 2nd by Betsy, Ashley, Jessica, Jenny, Jaime, Melinda, Lauren
Enough votes to pass approval!

Old Business: Usborne books arrived and will be delivered to School IMC soon.

Meeting adjourned 6:15pm

Thank you!



